CSG Minutes — August 2014

By way of update for August we have little to report but do make the following comments:

- Replacement polo shirts for our Cadets (same style as previous) have been ordered but we
have held off ordering any for Parents so we can piggy-back on the Association sourced
Supporter Group shirt.

- We have had 5 recent promotions within the Cadet ranks and are hopeful that a good
attendance at the upcoming one week Junior Leadership Course will allow at least 3 of these
to receive further promotion in the coming months

- Current Cadet numbers have increased to 30 SPS Students. For info, we have an Australian
Army imposed maximum of 39 Cadets

- Our catering of the 10™" Battalion Parade and March-past netted a profit of $2,589.50 for the
CSG

- There appears to be a lack of understanding around The Duke of Edinburgh Awards and how
Cadets fit in, so a Cadet parent (Tracy Dare) has taken this on as a project to try and better
clarify and communicate to our parent base

Our next meeting is Monday September 1%t in the Cadet Shed



